
Year 1 Newsletter – Summer  

The children have had a fantastic start to the Summer Term and have worked very 

hard in all areas of the curriculum. They have been fantastic scientists and loved 

identifying and classifying different leaves from the schoool grounds. In science, we 

have been learning about plants and the children have enjoyed planting their very own 

sunflower and watching it grow over time.    

 

In Writing, they have been learning about ‘Elmer’ and have enjoyed building simple 

sentences about the characters in ths book. Their handwriitng and spelling has 

developed hugley throughout the year and we are very proud of their achievments.  

 

General Information 

PE – This term, the children have their PE lessons on a Wednesday afternoon. The 

children have both an outdoor and indoor session on this day.  Please provide your child 

with a plain white T-shirt and some black shorts, along with appropriate footwear.  

Home reading – Children need to continue to read at home as part of the home school 

agreement. This is to help improve their reading stamina and fluency. It should be 

enjoyable and therefore, if they read books that they have selected independently, or 

news articles that they have found interesting, then we want to hear about it. The 

children will receive their reading record and phonics book on Friday for them to be 

safely returned on the following Thursday.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Barton 

 

 


